FILED 12/18/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 11360-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 10:50 AM

To: Doug Wright

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20190061 - FPL SolarTogether Program - Please Return Confidential

Document No. 04728-2019

Good Morning

DN 04728-2019 will be returned to FPL.
Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Doug Wright

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Phillip Ellis; Walter Trierweiler; Kristen Simmons; Jeff Doehling; Donald Phillips

Subject: Docket No. 20190061 - FPL SolarTogether Program - Please Return Confidential Document No. 04728-2019

Hi Nick,
Please return Confidential Document No. 04728-2019 to FPL. Thanks!

Douglas Wright

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Office: (850) 413-6682

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





